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A BIG thank you to our neighbors, friends, 

and community for supplying us with many 

baby items. What a BLESSING! 

Unscented Baby wipes - individual packages 

Boy Outfits 3mth-24mth 

What to Expect When You’re Expecting  

Baby shampoo and bath wash 

Diapers -  sizes NB-6, no 3s 

Receiving blankets/ heavy blankets 

Individuals donors 

Society of St. Stephens 

Knights of Columbus  

ExxonMobil 

Network for Good  

St. Philip—Mary’s Blessing  

Lamb of God Lutheran Church 

Kingwood Bible Church 

America’s Best Local Charities 

Church of Christ 

Amazon Smile/Kroger 

 

Letter from the Board of Directors  

       -President George Brooks 

Dear Volunteers and Supporters, 

I first want to thank everyone for your faithfulness. Our volunteers have braved the virus so that 

our office remained open. Being there for those in need provided such relief from the stress of being 

pregnant and wondering what will happen during the pandemic with loss of income, limited 

resources, bills continuing to come, and with plenty more to worry about. 

Your generosity in donating both items and money to meet those needs is an act for which the 

recipients can never repay. But, you are already repaid by the very act of showing love for someone 

you will never meet. 

The last three years have certainly been challenging for us all. First Hurricane Harvey in 2017 

when many flooded and our communities devastated. Then tropical storm Imelda flooded many 

homes and businesses, including the Birthright office. Now this viral pandemic makes life difficult 

and will be with us perhaps another year. 

However, God has supplied our needs through it all. So, be reminded as we go through these 

difficult times that you do make a difference in the lives of the mothers, you help give life to the 

unborn, and you help ensure a chance for a healthy baby. 

With our deepest gratitude, on behalf of the Board of  Directors,  

George Brooks 

President 

Thank you to all who donate time, money 

and prayers to this ministry! 

“As a surgeon, I have operated on infants pre-birth 

and I can assure you they are very much alive.”

   - Dr. Ben Carson 
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10 Reasons I Want an Abortion 

Continued from our Fall Issue- 

We’ve listed below 2 reasons that women give for wanting an abortion. We’ve heard them all! 

9. “I’m pregnant because of rape.” Carrying this baby to term must seem unthinkable! Although our 

culture would give you “permissions” and even encouragement to abort, please don’t jump to that as 

the obvious choice. Adding another violent act, abortion, to the horrible thing that has already 

happened to you, will only complicate your healing process. Don’t allow the rapist to add to your 

emotional turmoil by causing you to end the life of an innocent child. 

10. “I have to have an abortion. There’s no other way.”  Let’s stop to think of some other possibilities. 

Find people and agencies who help women with unintended pregnancies and ask them for creative 

ideas. Yes, your lifestyle will change. But, you will be amazed at how supportive others can be. Take 

time to think through your decision as you take a deep breath, gather information, view an ultrasound, 

and consider every alternative. Respect the life God has created within you, despite the circumstances. 

Safeguard your future health and well-being by confidently doing the right thing. You may not be 

happy with decisions made by you or others in the past. But, you now have the opportunity to make a 

better choice, not only for yourself, but also for your child. 

Did you know there are 5 Birthrights in Africa?  

Ghana, Ivory Coast, Zambia, Nigeria, and South Africa. 

These countries have limited resources causing high abortion rates. 

Wanda, one of our volunteers, used this photo to 

share with her friends on Facebook to raise funds 

for our office. Thank you Wanda!  

Happy Thanksgiving 
and Merry Christmas 

to you from all of us at 
Birthright Humble! 



Humble Birthright 
Statistics                    

January - October 
 2020 

Phone calls 

Pregnancy tests 

Positive tests 

1st visits  

Revisits 

Other visits 

Reported births 

Reported aborts 

Reported miscarries 

Layettes given 

EWYL classes 

890 

642 

497 

466 

160 

458 

238 

7 

31 

150 

755 
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91 

199  

185 

 144 

Ages: 

Sources: 

Friends/relative 

Yellow Pages 

Sign/mall sign 

School 

Internet 

Church 

Health Dept.       
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1. A client anxiously awaits the birth of her first daughter, she has three boys. She 

wasn’t planning another pregnancy due to her age of 40, but to her surprise she 

did become pregnant and was beyond thrilled to find out it was a girl. She gave 

birth to a beautiful daughter. The baby had to stay in the hospital due to a health 

issue, tragically, the baby died during the week she was in the hospital. Due to 

Covid-19 only the mom and dad got to meet and say good-bye to the baby. 

They were able to have a memorial service for her. 

2. One of our clients that has been with us for both of her children is in a very 

difficult situation. She and her husband had a business together and their first 

child. Then he moved out to be with a girlfriend, after a little while he returns to 

try to make their marriage work and they have a second child. Once again, after 

the birth of the second child he moves out to be with his girlfriend. The client 

has no family here, they are all in Mexico. He got a lawyer and is seeking a 

divorce BUT he also wants her out of the house, to take away the car, to get 

custody of the children, and leave her with absolutely nothing. She is working 

two jobs, comes to our office when she can. He does pay $250 a month for 

child support. She could move back to Mexico and have support there but he 

won’t allow it.  
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Volunteer Spotlight 

Until there is peace in 

the womb… there will 

be no peace on earth. 

~ Mother Teresa 
 

“The measure of love 

is to love without 

measure.”                          

St. Francis de Sales 

From Our Files: Our clients remain with 

us through the years 

This photo is of our sweet 

volunteer Erin and her son 

Samuel. Erin started volun-

teering with us pre-Samuel 

but didn’t want to stop alto-

gether when she started  her 

family.  She comes in to work 

on the newsletter, the web-

site, and on Facebook. Her 

little helper is a joy to all of us 

as we have watched him 

grow into a happy volunteer! 

Considering an End of Year gift? Please mail to: Birthright Humble 

1502 1st St. East, Humble, TX 77338  We thank you!   



Pregnant? Need Help?    

281-540-1123 

Birthright  Humble 

1502 First Street, Suite F 

Humble, TX 77338 

 

Hotline: 1-800-550-4900 

Birthrighthumble.com 
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“It is the right of every pregnant woman to give birth and the right of every child to be born” 

Birthright Humble is part of a federal 

giving program - Ask your workplace 

today how your fellow employees can 

also ‘help make Birthright possible!’  

Do you shop Amazon.com?                    

By having the word “smile” at the 

beginning of the link and select-

ing “Birthright Humble” as your             

charity, you can help donate. 

http://smile.amazon.com                     

 

Did you know You can help donate up to $40,000  

a year to Birthright Humble just by shopping at Kroger?                           

 

Donate to Birthright Humble by  

registering your ‘Plus’ card online at 

http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com                                          

with code: 81026   

 or take this barcode to the store to renew your card! 

 


